
SEAN COTTLE ELECTED TO THE SAN
JOSE/SILICON VALLEY CHAMBER OF
COMMERCE
At a luncheon held on February 11, Sean Cottle's election to the Board of Directors of the San
Jose/Silicon Valley Chamber of Commerce was announced. This is Sean's freshman year on the
board.

To learn more about the Chamber, click here.
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